

Peterbridge House 3 The Lakes Northampton NN4 7HE

Tel: 01604 231950

Email: info.admin@wamitab.org.uk www.wamitab.org.uk

Our Ref: LS/LEB/50/08

15 November 2018

Mr Jarod Keech K Coghlan Plant and Transport Downedn Aggregates and Restora Downdend Road Arreton Isle of Wight PO30 2PB

Application No. 31801

Dear Mr Keech

You are now registered for the MROC7 WAMITAB VQ, and your applicant number, which should be quoted in any correspondence with us, is shown above.

Enclosed you will find reference documentation, which gives you information about the services that WAMITAB provide, and this can be explained further by your assessment centre.

The Centre will be able to provide further information on the practicalities of the assessment process and the costs associated with assessment and verification. WAMITAB's web site is also a useful source of background information.

We wish you every success in your progress towards achieving the VQ. WAMITAB is available to provide support and advice if you so wish, and we can be contacted by telephone, fax and email.

If you have any queries that the Centre cannot deal with please do not hesitate to contact our staff at the WAMITAB office.

Yours sincerely

Chris James

Chief Executive Officer

Enc.





Peterbridge House 3 The Lakes Northampton NN4 7HE

Tel: 01604 231950

Email: info.admin@wamitab.org.uk www.wamitab.org.uk

Our Ref: LS/LEB/50/08

15 November 2018

Mr Kevin Coghlan K Coghlan Plant and Transport Downedn Aggregates and Restora Downdend Road Arreton Isle of Wight PO30 2PB

Application No. 31802

Dear Mr Coghlan

You are now registered for the MROC7 WAMITAB VQ, and your applicant number, which should be quoted in any correspondence with us, is shown above.

Enclosed you will find reference documentation, which gives you information about the services that WAMITAB provide, and this can be explained further by your assessment centre.

The Centre will be able to provide further information on the practicalities of the assessment process and the costs associated with assessment and verification. WAMITAB's web site is also a useful source of background information.

We wish you every success in your progress towards achieving the VQ. WAMITAB is available to provide support and advice if you so wish, and we can be contacted by telephone, fax and email.

If you have any queries that the Centre cannot deal with please do not hesitate to contact our staff at the WAMITAB office.

Yours sincerely

Chris James

Chief Executive Officer

Enc.

